
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 

18 June 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 

1) This is a reminder from Libby about the Book Club and Coffee Morning on 
this Tuesday morning, 19 June 2018 at 10am for 10.30am, at the Lifestyle 
Centre. 
 

2) Marilyn Maclachlan has the following for free, gratis, nada: - 
 

They are 2 curtains (1.5 drops wide each) full length, lined, bull-denim, and 
cover the large sliding doors of her lounge on to the patio.  She has had 
them dry-cleaned.  Please contact Marilyn direct on ext. 165 or                          
082 770 6022. 

 
3) This an early notice of a change to the format of the Wednesday Social 

Evenings.  On the first Wednesday of every month we will have 'mix and 
match' seating, where diners will draw for table seating.  This gives two 
advantages over the previous scheme in that you know what Wednesday it 
will take place and hopefully will encourage an increased attendance.  
Please give it a try, it does provide for mixing with some interesting folk.  
The first of these evenings will be the 4 July 2018 - American 
Independence Day Social. 
 

4) Please welcome new residents in No 51, John and Doreen, we are sure 
you will be very happy in your new Evergreen home. 

 
 

 
 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Various Matters  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


